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ERRIN is part of the recently launched peer-learning project Cultural Heritage in Action, which has now opened a call for 30 innovative, inspiring and impactful good practices from EU cities, regions, urban, non-urban and rural areas. 
The project is working to facilitate knowledge exchange on cultural heritage between regional and local policymakers focussed on participatory governance, adaptive reuse and quality of interventions. The good practices will be used to produce a catalogue of 30 practices and to organise 12 peer-learning visits. 
The call is open to local and regional administrations of all sizes from the 27 EU countries. By submitting a practice entrants will have the chance to be featured in an online catalogue, host a peer-learning visit and become part of a community of practice. 
The call is looking for practices linked to the following three criteria:
1. Participatory governance of cultural heritage
2. Adaptive re-use of heritage buildings
3. Quality of interventions on cultural heritage.
The practices will be selected for their strategic vision, relation to EU strategic documents, impacts and results, potential for replication and thematic balance. 
An information webinar about the call will take place on 6th March 2020 from 10:00 - 11:00 CET. You can register for the webinar here. 
The detailed call is attached, and you can read more at this link. The deadline is 27th March 2020. 
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